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Protected Disclosures Act 2014  

Section 22 Annual Report for 2023 (as amended)  

Protected Disclosure Amended Reporting for 2023 

It was previously reported that no protected disclosure reports were received in 2023. 

However, on foot of reanalysis, it was subsequently recognised that a communication 

received by An Bord Pleanála in 2023 concerning an external organisation did constitute a 

protected disclosure report received in 2023.The assessment of this disclosure report is 

currently on-going. The assessment of this disclosure report is currently on-going. 

Amendment 7th March 2025 

 


